



snpool

South Norfolk Pool League

Sponsored by M & JB Logistic Solutions Ltd

South Norfolk Pool League meeting minutes

Location: The Countryman, Tasburgh

Date: March 17th 2024

Time: 7:30pm

Attendees: Marcus Burrows (Chairman), Tim Duffield, Aubrey Byrne, (Secretary), Jordan Brice, Steve Burley, Peter Leeder

Apologies: Matt Large, Steve Fearn, Phil South

Agenda items

1. Finals Day preparation is progressing well.
 - a. Referees have been requested by Phil South.
 - b. 50% of cost of trophies has been paid, the remainder to be paid when they are ready.
 - c. Schedule being put together by Phil South.
 - d. Marcus to check that we still have power leads for table lighting.
 - e. Marcus to confirm with Andy at ASC that we can set up on Saturday afternoon/evening.
 - f. We need to get last year's trophies returned by 27th April players to return them to their pub so they can be collected.
2. Ladies Singles Knockout will take place at ASC on Thursday May 2nd. Final will be played on Finals Day.
3. Written apology was received from ASC World Champs player and the matter is now closed.
4. Previous action for Phil to contact Long Stratton Queens Head regarding complaints about the table is still outstanding. **(Post meeting note: No response has been received from LSOH)**

5. Jordan has offered to take on the Secretary role next season for updating the leagues and doing competition draws. Jordan has a proposer and seconder for the AGM
 - a. The committee will purchase the laptop from Phil which has the league software on (this is now unavailable and therefore the committee will need to purchase a laptop, should Jordan be voted in)
 - b. Jordan to research a free SIM card for the WhatsApp number for sending in the results.
 - c. Committee to look at software for teams to use to upload results.
6. There are currently 2 outstanding matches that need rescheduling.
7. A discussion took place on the format of the meetings:
 - a. It was agreed that minutes would not be posted on the website until they are signed off as a true record at the following meeting.
 - b. Steve Burley to draft a standard agenda that will be used for future meetings.
 - c. Committee to put together a "to do" schedule giving keys dates for things to be done throughout the year.

Meeting closed at 9:00pm

Date of next meeting – Sunday 28th April at Attleborough Snooker Centre.